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November 25, 1985

Josephine Piccone, Ph.D.
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Dr. Piccone:.

Waterbury Hospital (Waterbury, Connecticut) recently applied for and received
an amendment to its material license (#06-02406-01) which authorized the use of a
Gadolinium-153 source in conjunction with a dual photon absorptiometry unit. At the
time of our amendment request, we had not made a decision as to which of the manu-
facturers units would be purchased. Subsequent to our amendment's approval, it was
decided that the Norland 2600 unit would be purchased. Our amendment specified that
the Norland unit was certified only for a Gulf Nuclear Model GD-1 source. Norland
has notified us that they have obtained NRC approval for sources other than the Gulf
Nuclear source and have designated these sources as "The Norland Gadolinium Series".
We request that Item 7J of our materials license be amended to read, " Sealed Source -

Norland Gadolinium Series".

Enclosed is a check in the amount of $120. Th.tnk you for your attention to
this matter.
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